
Natalie Sattler – Conservationist of the Year 

The Brown County FSA Office is proud to announce that Program Technician Natalie Sattler has been 

selected for the “Conservationist of the Year” by the Northern SD Pheasants Forever Chapter #77 

(Aberdeen, SD Chapter). This award recognizes Natalie’s many years of service helping South Dakota 

producers and landowners who choose to enroll acres into CRP. Natalie has worked diligently in her 

efforts to ensure a successful CRP program in Brown County. The award acknowledges her contributions 

to the CRP effort. Conservation Reserve Program (CRP) is administered through USDA’s Farm Service 

Agency, and is celebrating its 30th anniversary in 2015. FSA works with partner organizations such as 

Pheasants Forever in its efforts to administer and promote the CRP Program. 

Each year, the Pheasants Forever Northern SD Chapter #77 Board nominates individuals, including 

producers, landowners or others who contributed significantly to improving habitat and have shown a 

great conservation ethic here in Brown County. A vote of the entire board selects the annual recipient of 

this award. 

Natalie will be honored at the 2015 Northern SD Chapter #77 Spring Banquet at the Eagles Club in 

Aberdeen on Tuesday May 5 where she will be recognized by the entire Brown County community. For 

more banquet information, contact Emmett Lenihan at: elinihan@pheasntsforever.org  or by telephone 

at: 605-216-6281. 

We are very proud to have Natalie recognized as this year’s Conservationist of the Year for the Northern 

SD Chapter #77 of Pheasants Forever. She has truly made a positive difference! 

Thank you Natalie for your dedicated service, and congratulations on a job well done! 

 

 

mailto:elinihan@pheasntsforever.org

